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SCHOOL TRANSPORT SIMPLIFIED
Applying for school travel passes has never been easier.

Applying for school travel passes has never been easier. The online process is thanks to a
partnership the College has with the Transport for NSW.

The application process has been simplified so new or updated applications for school travel
passes are only needed when a student is:

Applying for school travel pass for the first time
Requesting an additional pass as a result of a new shared parental responsibility situation
Changing school or campus
Changing home address
Receiving an expiry notification
Repeating a school year
Changing their name
Requesting a new transport operator

This means students who are progressing to Year 3 and 7 only need to reapply if they are
changing circumstances. Students who aren't residents and are temporarily in Australian can
provide their visa subclass number when applying online, making the approval process much
faster.

Apply today HERE. If you don't have internet access, call 131 500.
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https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/schoolhptile295x160pxjpg
https://transportnsw.info/tickets-opal/ticket-eligibility-concessions/child-student-concessions


*Please note, do not throw out Opal cards - they are reusable.
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